
Charles County
Mothers of Multiples

August was Mom’s Night Out!!
Mom’s Night Out was held at the Outback Steakhouse in

Waldorf.  Eight members (Deanna, Donna, Christine, Jennifer,
Jody, Monica, Melinda, & Missie) enjoyed a night of
relaxation, good food and funny stories.  Linda, an expectant
mother of twins, attended the meeting. We hope to see Linda at
future meetings.

During the August meeting,  members cast their ballots for
next years Club Officers. Monica will introduce the new
officers at the September 12th meeting.  Thank you to all of this
years officers for helping to make this a wonderful club.

CCMOM/NOMOTC membership
As of 8/26/02, Nancy McCord has processed 14

memberships. NOMOTC dues and a donation for using the
church’s facilities were distributed. Currently we have 14 paid
members. They include:

Monica Brown Jennifer Knode
Christine Depriest Nancy McCord
Deanna Deisbeck Rose Stanford
Donna Dunn Jody Slagle
Missie Hamliton Tina Vazquez
Kim Harger Chrysti Watts
Terry Kerns Robin Williams

Treasurer’s Report

Nancy McCord’s final treasury report as of 8/26/02, is as follows:

Prior Balance:  $337.91

Credits:  14 membership renewals @ $30.00 = $420

Debits: 8/1/02 NOMOTC $108.00

8/1/02 Calvary UMC $120.00

8/26/02 NOMOTC $ 18.00

8/26/02 Calvary UMC $ 20.00

Current Balance: $491.91

Club OfficersClub Officers
President:President: Monica Brown

301•705•5648

Co-Vice Presidents:Co-Vice Presidents:

Jennifer Knode
301•374•9474

Jody Slagle
301•423•7457

Membership:Membership: Chrysti Watts
301-753-4332

Secretary:Secretary: Donna Dunn
301•392•3480

Social Committee: Social Committee: 

Kim Harger
301•638•1413

Tina Vazquez
301•599•8777

Treasurer: Nancy McCord
301•705•7302

Club Website:

http://ccmom10.tripod.com

Newsletter

If you have any articles you wish
to be included in the newsletter,
please send them to Donna Dunn.

8945 Bridgett Lane
 La Plata, MD 20646

or email to ddpax@hotmail.com



Charles  County Mothers  of  Multiples

September’s Meeting

During the September meeting, the club will have a
financial planner address the group.  Mr. Dennis Watkins is
affiliated with Merrill Lynch and will be attending the Sept.
12th meeting.  He is scheduled to speak at 7:30 on various
college savings funds. Mr. Watkins will provide attendees
with a literature package. He also mentioned that there will
be door prizes.

The meeting will start with the introductions of the 2002-
2003 CCMOMS Club Officers.  Members will be encouraged
to voice thoughts regarding the clubs goals and direction to
the new officers. The remaining time will be spent discussing
this year’s Holloween Party.

Recalls
Manufacturer: The Little Tikes Company

Model Pop 'n Scoot Ride-on toys
Problem "The Little Tikes Company has recalled about

21,400 Pop 'n Scoot Ride-on toys. Young children
who lean forward can fall forward over the
handlebars, causing facial injuries. Little Tikes has
received 10 reports of children falling forward over
the toy's handlebars. Seven injuries to children
include damaged teeth, stitches to the chin, cuts and
scratches to the mouth and face. "

Manufacturer: Graco Children's Products
Model Tot Wheels V and Convertible Entertainer

Problem "Graco Children's Products, Inc. has recalled
about 152,000 toy tracks attached to children's
activity centers. The toy track can break,
presenting a cut or pinch hazard and exposed
small parts pose a choking hazard to young
children. Graco has received 11 reports of the toy
tracks breaking. Four children received minor
scratches and one child's finger was pinched. "

Club CalendarClub Calendar

Thursday, Sept. 12th – meeting at Calvary
United Methodist Church,  7 pm. Financial
speaker Mr. Dennis Watkins and new club
officers.

*******************************
Happy Birthday to you¯̄ ¯̄ ¯̄
    ¯̄ ¯̄ ¯̄ Happy Birthday to you!!

September

Isabelle Derieux       9/7/01

Rena & Ricky Harger       9/18/00

Jean-Luc & Michaila Derieux   9/19/99

William G. Kerns Jr.       9/23/85

October

Jacquelin & Victoria Vazquez   10/15/99

Congratulations!!
 David & Melinda Derieux recently
expressed their love for one another during
a renewal of their vows on August 17th


